
Attention

This product retirement notice applies to all HOLLAND 
FW16 Low Lube fifth wheels.

Effective April 1, 2019, SAF-HOLLAND will retire the 
FW16 Low Lube fifth wheel assemblies sold to all 
customers.

Service parts and replacement top plate assemblies will 
be available through the SAF-HOLLAND aftermarket.

Aftermarket replacement rebuild kits, including 
lube plate replacement kits, will be available for an 
extended period. Replacement top plates will be 
available for a limited time.

Customers seeking a Low Lube fifth wheel assembly 
should consider the FW33 Low Lube fifth wheel as an 
alternative. 

If you have any questions or require additional product 
assistance, please contact your account manager or 
customer service representative.

Important Info – April 2019

HOLLAND Fifth Wheels

Retirement of FW16 Low Lube 
Fifth Wheel Assemblies

Tel 888.396.6501      ·      info@safholland.us      ·      2018-04-29      ·      XL-FW20161WI-en-US Rev B

SAF-HOLLAND, Inc.
1950 Industrial Blvd, Muskegon, MI 49442
www.safholland.com

Discontinued Effective January 1, 2019
FW16 Low Lube Fifth Wheel

Alternative Model Offering
FW33 Low Lube Fifth Wheel




